
16 May 2017 

 

 
Dear parents and Beeliar community 
 
Camp 
I would like to extend my congratulations and thank you to all the year 6 students who were 
outstanding on camp.  I was so impressed with their behaviour and willingness to óhave a goô at 
all the activities even the challenging ones.  I loved getting to know them better and finally 
learning all their names.  They were a pleasure and we all enjoyed spending time with them and 
learning about their personalities. 
I had many comments from people in the community commending us on our students and their 
behaviour.  In particular the staff at Penguin Island who said we were one of the best school 
groups to tour the island.  Our reputation in the community was strengthened by our Stand Tall 
behaviour.  
I would like to say a massive thank you to Mr Mort who organised a fantastic camp.  Mr Mort did 
an amazing job considering he is new to Beeliar and had not been on a Beeliar camp before.   Of 
course it would not have been a success without the support of our wonderful teaching staff.  
Miss Gaspar, Mrs Walsh, Miss Palumbo, Mrs Hedges, Mrs Rick and Mr Batt went above and 
beyond to ensure our students had an unforgettable experience.  Camp would not be possible 
without their dedication and genuine love for our students.  So once again thank you. 
 
NAPLAN 
Congratulations to all of our year 3 and 5 students who sat NAPLAN last week.  They showed 
perseverance, resilience and determination to face the challenge of NAPLAN.  I would like to 
thank Mrs Muir, Mrs Gillett, Mrs Hay, Mrs Gasmier, Mr Mangano and Miss Abreu for preparing 
and supporting our students through NAPLAN week.  They helped them shine and be the best 
they could be.   Of course everything ran smoothly thanks to Mrs Ford who organised everything 
to do with NAPLAN and supported the teachers with whatever they needed to have a successful 
week.  Thank you Mrs Ford, you are amazing! 
 
Motherõs Day 
Happy Motherôs Day to all of our beautiful mothers.  I hope you were spoilt and had a relaxing 
day.  Thank you for coming in and sharing in our Motherôs day activities at school.  My highlight 
was seeing some of the pre-primary mumsô makeup and beauty treatments!  Thank you for 
joining in the fun and making it a special event for your child.  

 

From the Principal  

Beeliar Bulletin  

 
 
 
 
 
 
For Your Calendar  

 
Tuesday 16 May 

¶ P&C Meeting 6.30pm 
 
Thursday 18 May  

¶ Years 4-6 LSHS Touch Rugby 
ClinicsðJnr Development 
Squad 

 
Monday 22 May 

¶ Food Bank Appeal 22 May ï26 
May 

¶ Vicinity Hoops after school 
Basketball Programme 

 
Monday 29 May 

¶ Assembly TA23 
 

2017 School Contributions and Charges  

Thank you to all of the families who have been very prompt in paying their contributions and charges to the 

school. For those who have not paid the contributions and charges it would be appreciated if you would forward 

your payment to the front office as soon as possible alternatively there are EFTpos facilities available. 

Principal: Louise OõDonovan 
86 The Grange, BEELIAR WA  

Phone: 9437 5955  
Website: beeliarps.wa.edu.au      

                          Email: Beeliar.ps@education.wa.edu.au  

 
Canteen: 9437 6594  

LDC: 9437 5905  

  

Facebook.com/Beeliar Primary School  

Friday 2 June  
(Students do not attend on this day) 

 
 

Donõt forget to send your child 

to school with a piece of fruit  

every day! 

Applications are now open! If your child is starting Kindergarten in 2018 

please make sure you get your application for enrolment in by Friday 21 

July 2017.  
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Shining our spotlight oné... Motherõs Day 

 

 

We had an amazingly awesome day. Sharing 

stories, painting our hands, colouring in and 

threading/sewing with our mummies.  

We also had some yummy food and sang a 

special song to them.  

 

 

Thank you all the mums, Grandmothers and friends 

who joined us for a lovely evening on Monday to 

celebrate our mums.  

The Pre - Primary Team .  

 

 

A very big thank you to all those families who sent their photos in for the Motherôs Day powerpoint at assembly yesterday.  

 
CAMP IS AWESOME!

 

CAMP 


